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Appendix 7      Note: Many commenters (e.g., First Nations) expressed concerns about tunnel removal for dredging. 

In this 3-page response, there is just the  “currently no plans” phrase (2nd page) despite the longstanding intent on record. 
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Note:  The light yellow highlighting on the second page of the letter has been added to enable the 
key sentence to stand out in this 3-page letter from to the BC Environmental Assessment Agency 
from Vancouver Fraser Port Authority (a.k.a. Port Metro Vancouver and Port of Vancouver). 

One of the main purposes of the BC Environmental Assessment Office request to the Vancouver 
Fraser Port Authority must have been to obtain information in response to the public concerns 
about the Port’s intents to Deep Dredge the 34 km navigation channel of the Fraser River. The 
many parties who expressed those concerns would not regard the Vancouver Fraser Port 
Authority letter to be an adequate answer. 

 




